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Since the last Board of Directors Meeting, we have finished the Fall semester and have already had 

many different experiences with more on the way. These experiences include two general meetings, various 
social and community service events, and club recruitment. ASCE-UCF is continuing to work hard to make sure 
this year is even better than the last. 

 
ASCE-UCF has recruited 66 paying members, 17 of which are underclassmen, in the Fall semester with 

more to be expected in the Spring semester. In our two general club meetings, ASCE-UCF had a guest speaker 
appearance from Garney Construction and a resume review with multiple civil engineering professionals. We 
are aiming to finish the academic year strong with more general meetings in the Spring semester and more 
recruitment. 

 
 In order to build a better team environment amongst our members, ASCE-UCF has held social events 
which included tailgating for UCF’s home football games, a dinner at Buffalo Wild Wings, and a paintballing 
event. Also, we have had community service events which included a teach-in at a local elementary school. We 
look forward to starting the Spring semester strong and preparing for the 2015 Southeast Student Conference.  


